
Dear Planning Commission, 
 
Please vote NO this Wednesday on the development of the South Pond Wetlands, 
and instead preserve the area as a natural area and wildlife sanctuary.   
The wetlands adjacent to South Pond serve as one of the last remaining habitats of the 
critically imperiled Dukes’ Skipper butterfly. These wetlands are threatened by a plan 
that would plop 75 McMansions, built by billionaire developer William Pulte, onto a 
newly deforested plateau adjacent to the wetlands. 
We all have had enough of traffic and urban sprawl! The City has expressed “a lot of 
concerns” regarding the developer’s self performed traffic study. We call on the Ann 
Arbor Planning Commission and the City of Ann Arbor to abandon this destructive plan, 
and on the Old National Bank to live up to its green reputation and donate the land to 
the Ann Arbor Parks Dept.  
Thank you, 
Anne Bannister 
612 North Main, Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 


